
Dear board of supervisors 

 

I am writing this in full support in for agenda item 5h listed on today's meeting. It is a great plan to help those most at 

risk in our community. The Corona Virus pandemic had made a bad problem worse in our area. It only makes sense 

that the state would provide funding for projects such as these in communities across California and having this in our 

community is a blessing. As for location, there is no location that is perfect but the location chosen is well selected 

due to its proximity to RCS and the future mental Health facility being planned on Orchard Ave.  

 

Please consider passing this item because we don't know when we will ever have another opportunity such as this.  

 

Kevin Anderson 

Countryside Online Business Services 

 


